

Attorney General's Office 5-8 The Sanctuary London SW1P 3JS

T 020 7271 2492

www.gov.uk/ago

Ken Osberg request-450093-af6cf379@whatdotheyknow.com By email only

08 December 2017

Dear Mr Osberg,

Freedom of Information request: FOI|200|17

I am writing in response to the Freedom of Information request you submitted to this office and dated 02 December 2017, the detail of which is copied in bold below:

'I have received a request of my personal information from a person, Mrs Rosemary Bruut Reverend and Claims Director 2017 LottoLand Board UK, claiming to be responsible for a CocoCola Lottoland Mobile Jackpot Program which is supported by the United Kingdom Corporation and the European Union. My request is, are you familiar with such an organization and do you support them?'

The Freedom of Information Act (2000) gives individuals and organisations the right of access to all types of recorded information held, at the time the request is received, by public authorities such as the Attorney General's Office (AGO).

Unfortunately, as your request is not for recorded information, I must inform you that it does not constitute a valid request under the Freedom of Information Act. Therefore, I am sorry this cannot be answered as a FOI request.

If you are concerned about the legitimacy of a company you may wish to contact Action fraud, who can be contacted through: www.actionfraud.police.uk.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to the above address.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

FOI Officer

D +44 (0)20 7271 2492 E correspondence@attorneygeneral.gsi.gov.uk